
	

Returning Hearts Celebration is Saturday,  May 18, 2019 at Louis iana State Peni tentiary , 
Ango la 

 
Nearly 3 million children in the United States have a parent in jail or prison. Children of inmates are five to seven 
times more likely to end up in prison than their peers. Lifeline Global addresses the problem at the spiritual 
level. Lasting transformation is the result. 
 
The Returning Hearts Celebration offers inmate fathers the opportunity to take the necessary steps toward 
reconciliation. This fun-filled carnival-like day gives the fathers and children a day to laugh, cry,  
play, hug and “feel like a real parent again.” 
 
We need volunteers to make this special day happen!  
 
To sign up to volunteer, visit the Lifeline Global website at www.lifelineglobal.org, and click on RHC Registration 
Info. 
 
                                Questions? Send an e-mail to info@lifelineglobal.org or call 224.231.0234 


